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 NEWSLETTER  24
th

 May  

The value for this half term is ‘TOLERANCE’ 

 

• FRIDAY – YEAR 2 TEA PARTY 

• FRIDAY - School finishes for the half term break. 

 

➢ Piano lessons 

➢ WEDNESDAY 3.30-4.30pm Years 5&6 boys and girls football (Mr Hurrion)  

➢ THURSDAY Year 4 Soundstart  

➢ THURSDAY 3.15pm– Y4 boys football (Tollo Academy) 

➢ FRIDAY 7.45am – Y5&6 girls football (Tollo Academy) 

 

Welcome back to Friday nights at Emmanuel! If you are in years 3-6 you are invited to join the all new 

‘Friday Rockz’, with Sheridan and his team, every other Friday (first date was Friday 23rd April) at 

6.30-7.30pm. 

In order to secure a place you need to sign up here: https://emmanuel.churchsuite.co.uk/events/3rjjkzyo 

You will need to sign up by Thursday @ midday every week 

Sorry we can’t squeeze in any last minute visitors at the moment due to COVID restrictions so book early 

to avoid disappointment!!  

Tollo Academy will be running a May half term holiday camp at St Peter's Primary from Tuesday 

1st June - Friday 4th June  9.00 am - 3.00 pm.  Spaces are limited and will be capped to a 

maximum number per day. 

You can book online here.  Alternatively, please contact Charlie McCarthy via 

email tolloacademy@gmail.com

➢ Please do not let your child climb up on the bank at the front of the school.  They could slip 

and fall onto the concrete path below and sustain a nasty injury.  Furthermore, it is an area 

which has grass and some wildflowers which will be destroyed if they are trampled on.  If you see 

your child making a move to climb, please stop them before we have to. 

➢ NO scootering or cycling anywhere within the school grounds please. 

➢ NO dogs on the school site at any time of the day (this includes drop off at breakfast club or pick up 

from afterschool club) 

➢ Please remember to park safely and considerately when you drop off or collect your children.  Be 

patient and pay attention to children or parents crossing the road.  
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➢ To keep your distance from the school staff at the start and end of the day. 

➢ The rules on social distancing at all times. 

➢ Please leave the school premises promptly after pick up and drop off. 

➢ Where possible, only one adult should pick up and drop children off. 

 

Children can now arrive at school any time between   8.40 and 8.55 am. Any child arriving after 

8.55am will be marked as late in the register. 

Afternoon pick-up times remain alphabetically by surname and are as follows:

 Surname Collection time 

 A-F 3.05-3.10pm 

 G-M 3.10-3.15pm 

 N-Z 3.15-3.20pm 
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